
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Pupils at Backwell Junior School  

Backwell Athletic Junior Football Club are, in association with The FA #letsgirlsplay and in celebration 

of England hosting the UEFA Women’s Euro 2022 will be holding two girls only football taster 

sessions over Backwell Playing fields  

 

Session 1   9th July  2022 9 am to 10 am  

Session 2 16th July 2022 9 am to 10 am  

The sessions are free of charge and open to all girls of junior school age. If you can send an email to 

letgirlsplay@backwellathleticjfc.org  with the girls name and age.  

The sessions will roughly be:  

10 mins Introduction and a quick overview of the rules  

20 mins Fun games to get used to controlling the ball, passing, scoring  

30 mins Mini football matches.  

All coaches are FA DBS checked, have completed FA playmaker training or level 1 and 2 Fa coaching 

badges.   

Only thing we ask that players wear appropriate kit and footwear, shin pads are compulsory as is a 

bottle of water. 

We look forward to seeing you there  

Andy Hall – Chairman BAJFC  

 

 

 


